Chris O'Brien
L.

From: Wallace, Paul <PWallace@CareNE.org>
Sent: Wednesday, May 21, 2025 11:33 AM

To: Dulski, Robert; House Finance Committee
Cc: Lisa Tomasso; Rep. Casey, Stephen M.
Subject: Re: CNE support for H 5320 {Casey)

Thank you for sending CNE's testimony along, Robert. Representative Casey, | will echo Robert in stating my support of
this legisiation. We know that prior authorizations create barriers for psychiatrists to prescribe the safest and most
effective medications available to their patients, which result in disruptions in care and negative patient outcomes, with
minimal savings to our healthcare system. {In fact, research shows that potential savings from spending less on
“nonpreferred” medications is counteracted by spending more on hospitalizations and other healthcare expenses
related patients doing poorly, and that some of the medication "savings” comes from patients not taking their
medications at all due to the barriers created by prior authorizations, which obviously is not a desirable outcome.) These
are just a couple studies that speak to problems caused by prior authorizations for psychiatric medications.

[ wish | could have been present yesterday to share my support for this bill in person, and | have asked Robert to let me
know of future hearings related to this bill in the House or the Senate.

Sincerely,
Paul

Paul Wallace, MD
Medical Direcror, The Providence Center
Clinical Instructor, Department of Psychiatey and Human Behavior, Brown University

From: Dulski, Rohert <RDulski@CareNE.org>

Sent: Tuesday, May 20, 2025 2:54 PM

To: housefinance@rilegislature.gov <housefinance@rilegislature.gov>

Cc: Wallace, Paul <PWallace@CareNE.org>; Lisa Tomasso <lisat@hari.org>; rep-casey@rilegislature.gov <rep-
casey@rilegislature.gov>

Subject: CNE support for H 5320 (Casey)

Christopher,
Please see CNE's testimony in favor of H 5320 (Casey).
Thank you,

Robert

Robert Dulski
Director of Government Affairs

Mobile: 401-464-2382
4 Richmond Square
Providence, RI 02906
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This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended sclely for the use of the individuat
or eatity to whom they are addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified

that any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking of any action in reliance on the information contained in
this e-maii is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify sender by reply e-mail and
delete this message and any attachment(s) immediately. Thank you for your consideration in this matter.



